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Please deny permits for any and all hog farm operations within the Buffalo River 
watershed. The nature of karst is that hog farm waste will eventually 
weather it’s way through to the river. It may not be there now, or tomorrow or next 
year. But eventually, it’s inevitable.

Rebecca Glasscock, Ph.D.
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